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To Whom it may concern 

Extracts of the minutes from the Governing Body meeting held on .16..12:. 2020 

The feedback analysis report along with recommendation for Follow-up 
Actions during the academic session 2019-2020 was submitted by 

IQAC to the Governing Body through the Principal for approval. The 
Governing Body approved the Action Taken Report (ATR) for the 

session 2019-2020 vide resolution no. ..9.2., dated.....13 2020 

Dr. Paramartha'Ghsh 

Principal & Secretary 
A.K.P.C. Mahavidyalaya Bengai, Hooghly 
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Recomnendations based on 
Feedback Analysis 
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Website:www.,akpCmahavidyalaya .org 

Feedback Analysis and Action Taken Report (ATR) of Aghorekamini Prakashchandra Mahavidyalaya, Bengai, Hooghly for the session 2019-2020 

Introduce more number of value 
added/certificate/Add on courscs in 
the college 

Increase the number of ICT enabled 
class room in the college 

Send recommendations to the 
university for more practical and job centric curriculum 

Organise more placement related 
programmes in the college 

Principal 
A.K.P.C. Mahavidyalaya 

PO.- Benga, DI. Hooghly 

(ESTD,- 1959) 

Upgrade canteens, both for the 
students and staftT 

More parent teacher meeting 
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Action Taken Report 

The Principal assured the IQAC that our college had already introduced 03 Add-On courses; and 
soon more such courses would be introduced. 
keeping the demand of students in mind. 
The Principal assured the 1QAC that our college had already set up 4 ICT-enabled classrooms and 
soon more would be added to the list. 

Since our college is affiliated to the University of Burdwan, we have to follow the syllabi and 
curricula, designed by the university. As our students, their guardians and alumni had voiced 
the need for more practical and job-centric curricula, the Principal took a decision to send 
recommendations to the university to this effect. 
The Principal requested the Career Counselling Cell of the college to take cognizance of this 
recommendation and do the needful. 
The Principal realised the need for the 
upgradation, proper functioning as well as 
maintenance of college canteens. So, he assured the IQAC that necessary steps would be taken to this effect. 

The Principal requested the departments to organise parent-tcacher mectings on a regular basis to redress students' gricvances and ensurc satisfaction of all stake-holders. 
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